
 

 

NOTIFICATION  
OF 

CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 

 
THE SMALL CRAFT HARBOR COMMISSION 

MEETING  
SCHEDULED FOR 

 WEDNESDAY , JAN. 10, 2007  
HAS BEEN CANCELLED  

 
 THE NEXT MEETING OF THE SMALL CRAFT HARBOR     

                          COMMISSION WILL BE FEBRUARY 14, 2007. 
 

 
 

 
FEBRUARY 14, 2007

 
 

 
 

 
 


